
 

The City of Rockville’s Department of Community Planning and Development Services wishes to notify you of a 

Mandatory Referral application which has been filed with the City of Rockville affecting your neighborhood. 

 

Application: Mandatory Referral, STP2025-00512 

Location:      1307 Seven Locks Road 

Applicant:    Montgomery County, MD 

 

Proposal:  The applicant proposes to renovate an existing County building for a new Diversion Center facility and 

install related site features.  

 

Planning Commission:  The Planning Commission will consider this application at a hybrid public hearing 

scheduled for Wednesday, July 23, 2025 at 7:00 pm in the Mayor and Council Chambers at City Hall at 111 

Maryland Avenue and online via WebEx. 

For additional information, visit the City of Rockville’s Department of Community Planning and Development 
Services in City Hall, on the web at www.rockvillemd.gov or call, Nelson Ortiz, Principal Planner at 240-314-8227. 
For more information on this proposal, please also visit the project page online here: 
https://rockvillemd.gov/2581/1307-Seven-Locks-Road.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE 

NOTICE 

http://www.rockvillemd.gov/
https://rockvillemd.gov/2581/1307-Seven-Locks-Road

